
Thank you for your support and parƟcipaƟon in our Wine and Beer TasƟng Fundraiser last month. It was 
a soaring success! 

Our board has worked closely with our legal team and have completed a first draŌ of peƟƟon, legal 
brief, and charter. All have been turned into the Local Boundary Commission staff for an informal 
review. This review concluded last week, and we are back working with our legal team to prepare the 
peƟƟon for the collecƟon of signatures. This will take some Ɵme and money for legal team and 
consultants. Thank you for your conƟnued support. This would not be possible without you. 

We are having monthly public meeƟngs on the third Tuesday of the month. No public meeƟng in 
December. Our next public meeƟng will be Tuesday, January 16 in the Hilcorp classroom at the 
Birchwood RecreaƟon and ShooƟng Park at 7pm. Address is 20269 Birchwood Spur Road, Chugiak AK 
99567.

We want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Your support moƟvates our volunteers to keep working on giving our ciƟzens the opportunity to vote 
whether to let Anchorage rule our communiƟes or give our communiƟes their own governance. A 
government that truly is representaƟve of our communiƟes. A government made of representaƟves 
from our local communiƟes making local choices about our roads, parks, businesses, public safety. Most 
importantly, WE want our communiƟes to control our own educaƟon system in AD2. 

Please consider supporƟng the creaƟon of the next new borough in Alaska.  As anƟcipated by our 
founders, when communiƟes grow and are ready to become independent, it is right that they do so. It 
takes all of us!

Local Voices making Local Choices!

Donate at www.Eaglexit.com 

Thank you for joining us in this effort!

Sean Murphy, Chair

Sean Murphy came to Alaska in the Army. Met his wife and moved to Eagle River in 1999 with his family.
He is a reƟred Anchorage School District educator and administrator. He is acƟve with his community 
council and is the chair of Eaglexit.  He can be reached at Sean.Eaglexit@gmail.com or 907-632-5307.


